
25/03/2019 

MRS Lynleigh Greig 
123 Woorarra AVE 
Elanora Heights NSW 2101 
lyntin@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Wildlife corridors are a vital part of our beautiful bushland region. With large-scale 
overdevelopment occurring, we cannot allow connectivity to be interrupted. This will result in 
fragmentation of species and an eventual local extinction of these species.

As a wildlife rescuer, I am frequently called to the Allenby Park area to rescue wondrous 
creatures such as echidnas, wallabies, gliders and a multitude of reptiles. Decimating their 
habitat would not only be devastating to their populations, but destroying their only way of 
getting from one pocket of bush to another would be criminal.

This area needs to be preserved not only for the threatened species such as powerful owls but 
also for the species that will become threatened if we don’t halt these kinds of developments. 
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